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Website Critique: ODE-Teaching
Standard 1: A school administrator is an educational leader who promotes the success of all students by facilitating the development, articulation, implementation, and stewardship of a vision of learning that is shared and supported by the school community.
This section of the ODE website focuses on teaching.  There are a multitude of subsections which encompasses a vast array of information.  This site provides a principal and/or teacher in Ohio all the information he/she needs to answer questions on licensure as well as HQT, and information specific to each are of teaching.
Standard 2: A school administrator is an educational leader who promotes the success of all students by advocating, nurturing, and sustaining a school culture and instructional program conducive to student learning and staff professional growth.
There are links on this site that allow you to access model standards-based curriculums, assessments and lesson plans.  There is also information on professional development and LPDCs which every principal and teacher would find useful.
Standard 3: A school administrator is an educational leader who promotes the success of all students by ensuring management of the organization, operations, and resources for a safe, efficient, and effective learning environment.
There are many aspects of the principal’s job that requires knowledge of licensure, supplemental licensure, and other types of requirements such as pupil activity endorsements to ensure that the school is in compliance.  All of this information can be found under the Educator Licensure section of this website.
Standard 5: A school administrator is an educational leader who promotes the success of all students by acting with integrity, fairness, and in an ethical manner.
The section on this website that revolves around Educator Conduct can be useful for a principal who has to respond to a situation which involves staff misconduct. Providing information to the staff to raise awareness of professional conduct in the form of an in-service to new hires would be another way to use the information on this website.

